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24th April 2018 

Dear Parents,       

 

Year 3 Victorian Day 

 
 As part of our History of our School topic, Year 3 have been thinking about what a school 
day would have been like in Victorian times when Shelford School was first built. 
 
I am planning to hold a Victorian day with the class on Wednesday 9th May and would like 
to invite the class to come to school dressed for the whole day in Victorian style clothes. 
 
For boys, this might be dark trousers tucked in long socks, a shirt, handkerchief tied at the 
neck and maybe a waistcoat or flat cap. For girls, a dress and maybe an apron. Your 
clothes could be torn and patched. If you have any problems finding a costume, please let 
me know. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Rosamund Ashton 
Class Teacher 
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